December 15, 2008 meeting,
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special meeting on Monday, December 15, 2008 at 6:00 P.M. in the Town Hall Board Room. The purpose of the meeting was to consider the Annexation Report.  Mayor Joe Collins presided.  Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Jerry Evans, Joyce Handley, Carolyn Pattillo and Bob Scott were present.  Alderman Billy Mashburn was absent.

Annexation Report

Michael Grubermann said we have seventeen parcels in the Annexation Report.  He said the fire district will be the same.  He said water and sewer is available.  Sam Greenwood said this will lay the groundwork for the Town to move forward.  Alderman Evans said these properties should already have been inside Town since they have water and sewer service.  A copy of the Annexation Report is attached.  
Motion was made by Evans, seconded by Scott to accept the Annexation Report as presented and direct the staff to proceed with the steps required, pursuant to state law, to annex those properties listed in the report, which list is a modification of the list of properties contained in our earlier resolution of intent to annex.  Motion carried.  Vote:  5 to 0.

Adjournment

Mayor Collins adjourned the meeting at 6:15 P.M.
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